Our Ref: 010/18

21st January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Information Evening- Vermont and New York 2018 Ski Trip

As stated in the previous letter, a parent/carer information evening regarding the ski trip to Jay Peak has been arranged for **Tuesday 6**th **February 2018**.

The evening will commence at 6.00p.m. and is being held in the School Drama Hall, finishing at approximately 7.00p.m.

Representatives from AC Sports will also be present and will cover all aspects about the kit list. They will also have items on display, for rental and for sale on the night. We use their services for each ski trip as they offer a great service. If you have some equipment but are unsure if they will be suitable they can quickly give you advice on the night. They also produce group hoodies, these are a nice memento from the trip and also act as a good recognition tool during travel.

The aim of this evening is to allow myself and the accompanying staff to provide you with further information regarding the trip, but moreover for you to ask any questions that you may have.

Waivers are a part of doing business in North America and they are mandatory, while these might sound scary they are quite straightforward. They are forms completed by each student's parent or carer on their behalf stating that should your son have an accident that they will not file a civil suit against the 'resort' unless they are at fault. I have attached further information from the tour operator's manual to this letter. Please read this in advance of the meeting.

Please complete and return the reply slip below to confirm your attendance, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Jones Alpine Ski Course leader ≿REPLY SLIP - Mr S Jones - Ski Trip Information Evening - Tuesday 6 th February 2018			
I confirm I will be attending the above mee	ting on Tuesday 6th Februa	ry.	
Signed	(parent/carer)	Date	